

January 25, 2023

Gurjot Singh Dera Chandpura Hamidpur KURUKSHETRA, India 13615-6

Dear Gurjot Singh,

Congratulations on your acceptance to the State University of New York at Fredonia! We are pleased to welcome you to our BIG BLUE FAMILY! Your academic success has gained you admittance to the Business Administration program, for Fall 2023.

For more than 195 years, a Fredonia education has been a collaborative experience. Each of our majors incorporates classroom experience with research and field experiences or internships, allowing you to cultivate and explore your academic passions.

Now that you are accepted, I encourage you to visit campus if you haven't already done so. *Fredonia is affordable*. As part of the nation's largest comprehensive public higher education system, a four-year degree at Fredonia is one of the best values in the nation. *Fredonia's* dedicated faculty include Award-winning professors that will challenge you to become skilled, connected, creative, and responsible.

To reserve your spot at Fredonia, you must submit a deposit **no later than May 1, 2023** Deposits can be made at: www.fredonia.edu/deposit.

This acceptance is contingent upon successful completion of your senior year. Upon graduation, we will require a final official transcript from your high school. For additional questions, please reach out, via text, to your admissions counselor, Jessica Gatto, at 716-300-5602.

Have a wonderful senior year! Again, my congratulations for reaching this milestone, and best wishes as you pursue your academic goals. #FREDBOUND

Sincerely.

Cory M. Bezek '02

Executive Director of Enrollment Services



Admissions Office 280 Central Avenue 606 Maytum Hall Fredonia, NY 14063 716 673 3251 www.fredonia.edu